Action Taken Report Based on Student Feedback about Semesters I-IV papers for M.Sc. Marine Microbiology (AY 2022-23)

(Approved in the Special School Council Meeting of the School of Earth, Ocean and Atmospheric Sciences, held on 31st August 2023)

For the Semester I Courses (consisting of Core and Elective courses), the main feedback reported was 'very good' and 'good'. The feedback response for the Semester II Courses (Core and Elective courses) was poor, with only 1 response recorded, out of 16. The Semester III and IV Courses' feedback varied from 'very good' to 'satisfactory'; these were all Elective Courses. The Semester IV courses – Coral Microbiology, Fishery Microbiology and Marine Phytoplankton, had only a single response.

In view of the above, it was decided to encourage the students to fill the feedback forms from the next semester onwards.

01/09/2-3 Dr. Priya M. D'Costa

Programme Director (Marine Microbiology)

Sr. Prof. C. U. Rivonker

Dean, SEOAS

